
Year 1 - Marvellous Moments for Term 1 & 2 2019  

 

On Wednesday 11th December, we visited Southway library.  We were very lucky because the 
sun was shining during our walk to and from the library.  When we arrived, we took off our 
coats and sat quietly.  Next, we were shown how to use the library.  There we fiction and 
non-fiction books.  After that, we really enjoyed listening to a story all about Christmas. 
Eventually, it was our turn to look around the library and we were able to read a book of our 
choice.  There were so many books to choose from!  It was then time to have a drink and a 
biscuit.  Finally, it was time to return to school.  Hopefully, we will all visit the library again 
during the Christmas holiday.   

   

 

    

 

    

 


